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Meeting Date: February 19, 2020 

Submitted by: Scott Mairs - Director Community Services  

Report No: CMS-03-2020 

Subject: Denfield Operations Entry Gate – Single Source Request 

Recommendation:  

THAT Staff Report CMS-03-2020 entitled “Denfield Operations Entry Gate – Single 
Source Request” be received; 

AND THAT Council authorize staff to sole source the repairs for the Denfield Operations 
Entry gate to London Automatic Door in the amount of $23,550.  

Purpose: 

This report requests authorization from Council to single source the repairs to the 
Denfield Operations Entry Gate to London Automatic Doors. 

Background: 

The existing entry gate at the Denfield Operations Depot has had a number of repairs 
made to the unit over the last year and continues to have issues.  As this is the prime 
entry into the yard, the unit is heavily used and relied upon.   

Analysis: 

Facility Services currently use London Automatic Door as the main service provider for 
a number of door controls that are tied into the Atrium Security System due to their 
service levels and expertise with the Atrium system.  To utilize another company to 
complete the works, would also see them having to utilize London Automatic Door to 
assist with programming.  Staff feel it is more advantageous to continue working with 
London Automatic on this install so that it can be effectively tied into our security 
system.  
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Financial Implications: 

The total cost of a new unit integrated into the Atrium Security System is $23,550 plus 
HST.  Funds to replace the unit have been allocated in Public Works 2020 Operating 
Budget.   

Strategic Plan: 

This matter aligns with following strategic priorities: 

 5f. Operational Excellence: Adapting to changing demands and expectations. 

 Choose an item. 

 Choose an item. 

Attachments: 

N/A 


